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During the Holiday Season, Our thoughts turn gratefully to those who have made our success possible.

It is in this spirit that we say….

Thank You, and Best Wishes for a New Year full of Good Health, Hope , and Happiness. The Staff and Management of

BJ’s On The Water

Invite you to our annual Christmas

Party featuring

“Teenage Rust & THE Fabulous Rustettes”

Wednesday December 9, 2015

6:00 P.M.

We will be taking donations (ex: Purina Cat and Dog food products, cat and dog toys, 6’ leashes, heavy duty choker chains, blankets, cleaning supplies, Purina products weight circles etc. and cash donations) at our door for the

Worcester County Humane Society

· Kenille’s Kupboard which will entitle you to our
Christmas Buffet Dinner. Thank You in advance.

May God Bless You and Your Families

Madlyn and Billy Carder

